
Corporate Parenting Strategy 2022-25 

 

 “Our Council is a ‘corporate parent’ to over 400 children and young people in care across 
Telford and Wrekin.  

“The borough-wide Corporate Parenting Strategy for the next three years is central to our 
vision to achieve the best possible outcomes for our children in care and care leavers. We 
are on their side, we want to help them thrive, exceed their potential and expand their life 
chances. 

“The voices of children in care and care leavers are at the very heart of this strategy, to 
ensure their views and the ongoing dialogue with them shape the priorities and decision 
making for us as Corporate Parents. 

“As such, children in care and care leavers have identified seven priorities that have become 
our priorities as Corporate Parents. For each priority, we have identified key actions (“We 
Will”) and success criteria ("How we know we have made a difference”).  

“To ensure the Corporate Parenting Strategy brings real-life benefits to our children in care 
and care leavers, we have created a ‘Young Persons’ Panel engaging them in regular 
reviews of each priority, actions and their impact.  

“All children and young people in Telford and Wrekin are ‘cared for and cared about’.” 

 

  


